
Rancho Heritage School

10/30/20 

Dear Parents : 

Wishing you are well and safe away from this mischievous coronavirus.  

I have been hearing from our parents that they are in need of a safe and nurturing envi-
ronment for their school age children. I am writing to you to announce that we are open-
ing a class for our school age children, (6 to 10 year olds). We call it Fall Camp. We 
would like to help our valued parents in any way that we can.  

As you know, our preschool has opened after several months that we were closed. I am 
very thankful to God for our children not experiencing any health related problems. Our 
close attention to keeping our environment sanitized and clean is paying off.  

Our school hours for preschool is full-day 7 AM to 5:30 PM, half-day 7 AM to 12:30 PM 
and for school age Fall Camp hours full-day 8 AM to 5 PM, half-day 8 AM to 12:30 PM.   

You can enroll for Fall Camp starting 11/1/2020. The actual Fall Camp for school aged 
children will start as soon as we have eight students enrolled. Assisting students with 
their online public school classes will be the main focus. Other educational enrichment 
activities, per each student’s needs, will be provided during the day as well. Complete 
lunch and mid morning and mid afternoon snack are provided as usual. Tuition informa-
tion is available on RHS website.  

  http://www.rhs-edu.org/files/Forms/Rate_Sheet_2020-21_.pdf 

• Children are fully expected to wear face coverings;  

• staff are required to wear face coverings and a protective white coverall. 

• Students can remove their face covering when they are outside during PE time 
and when having snack and lunch.  

• Frequent hand washing will be required. 

• Hand sanitizer is available and encouraged to be used frequently for the school 
age students. 

• We do a few daily disinfecting of the frequently touched surfaces. 

• Daily health screenings and temperature checks will occur at least twice daily. 

• Physical distancing will be in place within the classroom to the extent possible fol-
lowing state / local guidelines.  

• Parents and visitors are not allowed to enter the building on a regular basis. 
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• Sick Child policy is strictly enforced. An isolation room is assigned in case a stu-
dent is having any signs of any type of illness.  

These are exceptional times now. Please know we are committed to providing a safe 
environment for our students and staff. We thank you for your support and cooperation 
for maintaining a healthy fun and exciting learning environment. 

Regards 
Hal Hazegh 
Principal 


